ANNOUNCING 
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This is to inform the Voters of Wales,  Board of Registrars, and the Democratic and Republican parties of the Town of Wales that the Town Clerk will be testing the Primary Ballots in the Imagecast Precinct Tabulator at the Town Office on Monday, August 20, 2018 at 12:30 p.m. This event is open to the public. Residents and party members are encouraged to come and view the test and tabulation.

Leis Phinney

Leis Phinney
Town Clerk
